From: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:51 AM
To: Kuehn, Elizabeth, NMENV

Subject: Fw: Methane Leak Detection
Attachments: Ringir-Ag-15-Ch4-1.m4v

From: Charles Harb <charles.harb@ring-ir.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 9:01 AM
To: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV

Subject: [EXT] Methane Leak Detection

Dear Liz Bisbey-Kuehn,

We would lke to bring our attention to our real-time gas leak detection technology. | belive our company can play an
important role in dealinmg with the leak detection problem. Please let me know how we can help.

Thank you,

Dr. Charles Harb
President and CEO

I RETP:

609 Broadway Blvd NE, Albuquerque NM 87102
Office: (505) 500-8120%" Cell: (559) 474-5256

http://www.ring-ir.com

This e-mail, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used by the
person or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient or his or her authorized
agent, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete this e-mail immediately.



